
Dana Weekly Message 10.5.20

Kiana Brede Clark <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sun 10/4/2020 8�00 AM

To:  Kevin Corrinet <KCorrinet@wiseburn.org>

Dear Dana families, 

We are officially in the Fall season and hopefully we will see some cooler temperatures soon. We are also halfway through our first quarter and I would be
remiss if I didn't extend a heartfelt thank you to the parents, guardians, and caregivers that have supported and guided students through distance
learning. You have adjusted, persevered, and learned right alongside your student. We  also continue to troubleshoot technology concerns and
understand that tech can be both a blessing and curse at times. We are committed to work with our families and students and to be flexible as we all face
new challenges. 

Collaborative work is a signature practice at Dana and we know how crucial it is to support one another. We have a number of reminders below that will
help us in our commitment to working together, providing helpful resources, and addressing our families' needs. 

Family Conversations with the Dana Counselors and CARE Team: Bullying Prevention

October is National Bullying Prevention month, and along with the CARE team, Dana Counselors are offering a Family workshop where students
AND parents can attend together to learn about bullying and have guided family discussions on this important topic. There are two opportunities to
attend: October 8th, 12�00pm - 1pm or 4�00pm - 5�00pm. We ask that families RSVP here if they plan to attend. The Zoom info to attend the
meeting is below:

Join Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/92438298516?pwd=U2Z4L0YxZTQwdTl1YjRWbGJWdWY1UT09

Meeting ID: 924 3829 8516 Passcode: 243594

Parent Survey Closes Monday October 5: 
We ask families to complete our distance learning survey to best understand what is working well and areas that need improving. As we strive to
educate the whole child, your input will be greatly appreciated. Click here for the survey. And a sincere thank you to those that have already
completed it. 

PTSA Announcement: 
Move-A-Thon Starts NOW!!!  Pledging for our fall fundraiser is open now, and our amazing PE coaches will be getting students hyped during the
week to begin moving from 10/12-23.  Make sure to read the weekly PTSA blog for more details on all the upcoming PTSA events & activities.

I wish everyone a great week. 

Take care,
Kiana Clark 
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